
From: Lee Greenwood  
Sent: 10 November 2023 13:50 
To: Planning 
Cc: Anastasiya Ostrenko 
Subject: ref 2023/2510/P & 2023/2653/L 
 
Dear planning Team 
 
I object to this scheme. It is highly out of character for the area and will 
dramatically change the environment for which you are asked to manage and 
protect. I can understand having some taller buildings given the shortage of 
housing but this is extraordinary ! 
 
Best wishes 
Lee Greenwood 
38 Charles Rowan House  
Margery Street London WC1X 0EH 
 


